
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 September 2019                      RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trip to see ‘We Will Rock You’ at the Royal Concert Hall, Nottingham - Wednesday 27 
November 
 
I am planning to take a trip to see the musical ‘We Will Rock You’ in Nottingham on 
Wednesday 27 November.  Music theatre and the music of Queen both feature in the GCSE 
Music Specification so I believe that this will be an exciting and beneficial opportunity to all of 
our students who are currently studying for GCSE Music or are thinking of doing so in the 
future. 
 
We will require a contribution of £33 (to cover ticket cost and transport) if we are to make this 
trip viable. 
 
We expect to be leaving school at 12 noon, returning to school at approximately 6 pm. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below to confirm a place for your son or daughter on this 
trip.  Payments will then be requested through ParentPay. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Ruth Quinton 
Head of Music, Carre’s Grammar School 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to: Mrs R Quinton, Head of Music, Carre’s Grammar School  
 
‘We Will Rock You’ Trip: Royal Concert Hall, Nottingham 
 
I wish my son/daughter ……………………………………………… Form …………………. 
to participate in the trip to see ‘We Will Rock You’ at the Royal Concert Hall, Nottingham on 
Wednesday 27 November  
 
Signed: ………………….……………… Date:………………………… 
 
Emergency contact no: ….……………………………………………………. 
 
Any relevant medical information: ………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


